18 March 2020

The Star announces daily deep cleaning of its casinos

The Star Entertainment Group has announced that it will close its three casinos at a dedicated time
each morning to allow for comprehensive cleaning procedures.

The proactive measure has been taken as a further precautionary response to the ongoing COVID-
19 situation.

From tomorrow (19 March 2020), The Star Sydney will close from 6am-10am daily, while The Star
Gold Coast and Treasury Brisbane will close from 4am-8am daily.

The new measure follows the earlier introduction of social distancing measures at The Star
Entertainment Group casinos including:

¢ deactivation of every second gaming machine and electronic table game to create additional
distance

e reducing the capacity at table games, including increasing distance at seated tables games
between players and restricting the total number of players at each stand up table game

The Prime Minister advised earlier today that additional measures around social distancing are
currently being developed by the States & Territories.

The Star Entertainment Group is actively engaging with governments in NSW and Queensland and
working through our specific position given our properties operate in a precinct fashion.

The Star will adhere to any direct advice we receive from governments.

For more information contact:
Peter Jenkins, General Manager, Media & Communications
M: 0439 015 292

E: peter.jenkins@star.com.au

Nehad Kenanie, Media Manager
M: 0402 271 142

E: nehad.kenanie@star.com.au
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